
 

Daily reading. 

Practise weekly spellings. 

Weekly Maths, noted in planners. 

TT Rockstars. 

2H Monday morning 

2H Thursday morning 

 

2L Monday morning 

2L  Tuesday afternoon 



Curriculum Overview 
What we are learning about in Year 2 during Half Term 1  

 

 
In Maths we will be learning: 

Place value: 
- to count objects to 100 

-to read and write numbers in numerals 
and words 

-to understand the place value of tens 
and ones 

-to compare and order numbers and ob-
jects. 

Addition and subtraction: 
-adding/subtracting one  digit numbers 

and tens numbers to/from a 2-digit num-
ber 

-number bonds to 20 and 100 

Our books for this half term are, ‘My 
Shadow is Pink’ by Scott Stuart and 
‘The Tunnel’ by Anthony 

Browne. 
We will initially be 

producing a personal fact-
file all about ourselves and then we 

will be building on this to develop and 
write a character fact-file. 

 

 

 

 

Our books for this half term in Reading 
Skills will be ’The Rainbow Bear’, ’The 
Emerald Forest’ and ’Flat Stanley.’ The 
skills we will focus on are vocabulary,  
inference, prediction,  retrieval and 

sequencing.  
 

 

 

 

Our Science topic for this half term will 

be Living Things and Habitats 

In this topic we will learn:                   

-Is it alive? 
- Are plants alive? And what is dead? 

-What is my habitat? 

-What do I need? 

-Who eats who? 
-Can you link habitats and food chains 

together? 

-Are things the same in other habitats? 

The scientific skills we will cover are: 
observation, grouping & questioning. 

                                                       Wider Curriculum  
 
 

Our DT focus for this half term will be textiles. We 
will be investigating products, and using what we 
find out to design our own item which will need to 

be fit for purpose. 

 
 

Our focus in music this half term will be ‘Animals’. 
 Pupils’ will acquire a knowledge of simple rhythm 

and how to create a rhythm. 

 
 

In computing we will be focusing on computing 
systems and finding out about how they are used 

on a daily basis in society. 

Our focus in PE will be  
Netball and Football  

 
 

Our focus in RE this half term will be finding out 
what we can learn from sacred books. 

. 

 
 

In History we will be looking at ‘Changes within 
living memory’ by focussing on shopping and iden-

tifying similarities and differences between past 
and present experiences. 

 
 

In RSHE we will be looking at the themes of:  
How do we make a happy school? 
 Who lives in my neighbourhood?  

Online strangers. 


